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Subject Campus Announcement

To: All Faculty and Staff

On Monday October 13, 2003, Softweb, the campus web site for 
site-licensed software, and Remote Access to On-line Resources, the 
Library facility for accessing on-line database resources, will be 
changed from using your Social Security Number as your user id to 
using your Stony Brook ID. Your password, your date of birth in 
YYMMDD order, will remain the same. 
If you need more information about these services please refer to the 
following URLs:
Softweb - http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/doit.nsf/pages/softweb
On Line Resources - http://sunysb.edu/~library/eresources/access.html
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